Dear Parents and Guardians,

Basketball season will soon be here! The WTYA will be opening registrations for our 2015/2016 season in the upcoming weeks. Early registration will be open September 28-October 16, and fees will be \$45 for $3^{rd}/4^{th}$ grade and \$75 for $5^{th}/6^{th}$ & $7^{th}/8^{th}$. In season will be October 23-November 6^{th} , and fees will be \$60 for $3^{rd}/4^{th}$ grade and \$90 for $5^{th}/6^{th}$ & $7^{th}/8^{th}$. Registrations will be accepted online at wtya.org. Please note there are no more paper registrations. Online is the only way to register your child. Once registration is closed, you will not be able to sign your child up for this season.

Also, evaluations this year will be held at the middle school on November 10^{th} and 12^{th} , with boys on the 10^{th} and girls on the 12^{th} . You will receive and email with more information closer to the date. Please be advised we will not be accepting registrations at evaluations.

If you are considering coaching this year, you will be able to sign-up on the website when you are registering your child. We can always use coaches, so thank you in advance for helping!

Any questions please contact Toni Smith at t.smith90@comcastnet

We are looking forward to a great season!

Toni Smith

Soni Indrikovic

Sarah Hunter

WTYA Basketball Directors